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IMPORTANT NOTICE:  Change in Policy Administration Effective September 1, 2023 
Lincoln Memorial Life Insurance Company 

We are pleased to advise that effective September 1, 2023, the Missouri Life and Health 
Insurance Guaranty Association will be providing administration services to Next of 
Kin/Personal Representatives of policyholders as well as funeral home beneficiaries. 

As you know, on September 22, 2008, the District Court for Travis County, Texas placed 
Lincoln Memorial Life Insurance Company into liquidation pursuant to the request of the Special 
Deputy Receiver. Since that time, the Special Deputy Receiver has administered the policies on 
behalf of the Association.  

Please be assured that the policy administration will be managed by the Association effective 
September 1, 2023.  

The Special Deputy Receiver will no longer oversee the administration. Please contact the 
Association for any policy handling and administration needs.  

Beginning September 1, 2023, please direct all communications regarding your policy to 
the Association. Our contact information is provided at the bottom of this notice.

Sincerely, 

Tamara W. Kopp 
Executive Director


